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I strongly oppose calling slaughtering wildlife a constitutional right.  Hunters and 

trappers are a tiny minority of citizens, and they SHOULD NOT have the right to 

harm, maim, and kill wildlife.  It is our moral obligation to protect wild animals and wild 

places, and allow them to flourish.  We are long past the days when people hunted 

for survival.  This is a terrible idea that would only cater to a few blood-thirsty people,  

I urge everyone to vote AGAINST this cruel and inhumane proposal.   


